
                                                      Bulletin Announcements                                                             
                          August 21, 2022 

PW Moderators Bible Study:   
  Monday, August 29, 9:45 am 

Via Zoom, contact Helen 
DeBevoise at 

helenparklake@gmail.com to 
connect to the meeting. 

 

The Sanctuary Flowers this day, are given to the glory of God,  in honor of  
Eleanore and Frank Kaney, celebrating their 63rd wedding anniversary on August 22, given with 
love, from their family, Susan Kaney, Katherine and Glynn Kelley and Phillip and Elyse Kelley. 

 

Page Turners Book Club 
We will meet on Thursday, August 25, 10 AM, to discuss The Empire of Pain: The Secret History 
of the Sackler Dynasty by Patrick Radden Keefe.  

For more information email me at annegard64@gmail.com  

    
      Come to  
     Rally Day!  

  
                       Sunday, August 28 

        (Struble Fellowship Hall) 
 

                  8:30 am - 9:00 am - Light Breakfast 

                  9:00 am - 10:00 am 

 Multi-generational Activities and Bible study 

  
All ages welcome for Rally day, 

to kick off the new Sunday School season. 
  

All are Welcome! 

 

 

 

F.I.S.H. (Fresh Ideas Start Here) 
Saturday, August 27th 

 
Two Workshop Sessions 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Lunch & Learn 12:00 – 1:30 p.m. 
 

In-Person at Grace Covenant Presbyterian Church 
1655 Peel Ave, Orlando, FL 

-Or- 
A Virtual Package of Two Workshops (I-A and II-A) 

and Lunch & Learn via Zoom  
To Pre-register go to:  www.cfpresbytery.org 

If you would like to 
volunteer to usher, or if 
you have suggestions on 
how ushers can help make 
Sunday worship 
welcoming and accessible 
please contact Worship 
Committee elders, David Simmons, 
drwsmd@gmail.com or  
John Walker at jhonhwalker@gmail.com 



Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors  Rev. Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Rev. Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Rev. Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                 Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                Sebber Banda 
                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

Pledged Income  

Thru  08/14/22  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  08/14/22 

Budget  $320,195 Budget  $31,249 

Actual  $253,679 Actual  $44,647 

Difference ($66,516) Difference $13,398 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  06/30/22 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $314,850 $319,080 ($4,230) 

Actual  $309,114 $292,528 $16,586 

 

                               FOOD COLLECTION— 
            for WASHINGTON SHORES                                 

         PRESBYTERIAN - FOOD PANTRY  
            The next donation days will be: 

                                 Tuesday, August 23rd 
 

Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive at 
the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of Highland.  
Donations may also be dropped off on Sundays before or 
after worship, in the West transept,  in the Sanctuary.   

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Food with pop tops 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Cereal 
 

(low stock items in bold) 

*please check expiration dates on food items 
before donating. 

             Online Church Directory  
                      Coming Soon!   
 
We are working on a new church directory which will be available through 

the Instant Church Directory app, online or a printed version (upon request).  
 

We need a photo of you or your family! 
 
• Please email your individual or family photo that you wish to add to the online directory to Carol 

Bookhardt at carolparklake@gmail.com. 
or 

• If you would like us to use the photo from the previous pictorial directory, let us know, we will obtain the 
previous photo and add to the directory for you. 

or  
• You don't have a recent photo? We will arrange to have someone take an informal photo to submit to 

the online directory on Sunday before worship.  


